
Reception 

Reception will be closed for the day on 8 December
2023

The last day to contact the Reception will be 20
December 2023 (3pm)

Between 11 and 20 December the front desk will only
be available from 9am to 3pm

The College, including Reception, will be closed
between 21 December 2023 and 5 January 2024

Reception will reopen again on 8 January 2024 (from
9am to 3pm)

• Normal hours will resume on 29 January 2024


